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File No. 014898.000013  

April 6, 2024 

BY EMAIL AND RESS  
registrar@oeb.ca 

Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Marconi: 

Re: PUC (Transmission) LP (“PUCTx”) and Hydro One Sault Ste. Marie 
Application for Leave to Construct and Related Matters (“Application”) 
OEB File No. EB-2023-0360 

On April 2, 2024, the Independent Electricity System Operator (“IESO”) issued the final System 
Impact Assessment Addendum Report (“SIA Addendum”), as well as the IESO Notification of 
Addendum of Conditional Approval to Connection Proposal (“Addendum NoCA”) for the new 
230/155 kV PUCTx transformer station known as Tagona West TS. Both the SIA Addendum and 
NoCA are appended to this letter and are being filed in accordance with the OEB’s Guidance on Filing 
System Impact Assessment Reports issued on April 4, 2024. 

At page 7, Exhibit B, Tab 1, Schedule 1, of the Application filed on January 26, 2024, PUCTx stated 
that it would file a copy of the SIA Addendum once it is received. The Addendum NoCA supplements 
the Notification of Conditional Approval provided at Exhibit F, Tab 1, Schedule 1, Attachment 2 of 
the Application.  

We trust the foregoing is sufficient.  

Yours truly, 

BORDEN LADNER GERVAIS LLP 

 

Colm Boyle 

cc. Dominic Parrella, PUC Services Inc. 


